
 

 

 

Friday 19th April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Your Child’s Morrisby Profile and Careers Next Steps Support Meeting  

In November 2024, your child will decide on the A level courses they wish to take – which should be 

linked to their future career options and Post 18 plans such as university or higher level 

apprenticeships. 

Having a clear destination driven focus will be critical to the decision making and we are now 

offering a follow up Next Steps Careers Support meeting to all Year 10 students from April to July 

2024. This is a key element of our careers programme and follows on from the work the students have 

carried out exploring careers in the Morrisby Careers Platform. The advice is impartial and always in 

the best interests in supporting their next steps and future career goals. 

We encourage you to look at your child’s Morrisby Aptitudes Profile which shows their strengths in 

Verbal, Numerical, Abstract, Spatial and Mechanical assessments. You might also find their Work Style, 

Personality and Learning style interesting. You can watch this video which explains more about the 

Morrisby Profile https://youtu.be/0tH7lDfHoLg. 

A Careers Advisor from Morrisby will meet with your child virtually or Mrs Walker our Careers Leader 
will meet your child face to face. The outcome of the meeting will be saved in your child’s Morrisby 
Profile. You can request that your child gives you access to their Morrisby account with Parental 
Permission towards the bottom of their Morrisby homepage.  
 
In terms of preparation before the interview, can you please ensure that you child does the following: 

1. Goes to their LOCKER in their Morrisby Profile 
2. Clicks into the Careers Interview and Meetings section  
3. Clicks on the Background Tab and completes the questions and presses SAVE 
4. Clicks on the Review Tab and completes the questions and presses SAVE 

 
Your child’s meeting will be held in the Careers Office (at the back of the 6th Form Centre) and will take 
place in the school day between Monday 22nd April and Friday 5th July starting with form 10 Brunel. 
Your child can find the schedule of the meetings in the Year 10 Life Programme Teams page and their 
Form Tutor also has the details.  
 
If you would like any further information, please feel free to contact me directly twalker@wgsb.co.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs T Walker    Mr W Darwin   

Careers Leader    Head of Year 10      
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